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AIRMATL June 26, 1970

Dr. Peter A. Morris, Director
Division of Reactor Licensing e
US Atomic Energy Commission

Washingtaon, DC 20545

Dear Dr. Merris:
In response to the directive by Mr. James R. Yore, Executive

Secretary of the Atomic Saf'ety and Licensing Board Panel, we are trans-
mitting to you herewith two copies of the up-to-date Preliminary Safety

Analysis Report for the Midland Plant,
If you require further information, please do not hesitate to

contact me,
Yours very truly,

WEK/Jjo W. E. Kessler
Project Engineer
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